
                                Novi High School 

                   24062 Taft Road 

                   Novi, MI 48375 

 

 

Dear Business/Community Member: 

The Novi Class of 2025 will celebrate their graduation on Sunday, May 18 and will continue the festivities that evening at our annual 

Senior All Night Party!  This event features hours of games, food, music and special guests, and is designed to give our graduates a 

fun and safe environment on this important night.  For almost 30 years, the parents of Novi High School have relied on local community 

support to make the Senior All Night Party an amazing event for our kids.  We would not be successful without countless donations and 

support from local business and restaurant partners and hope that you’ll consider being a part of our event for 2025!  

Please help us to create an unforgettable night for our 2025 senior class!  

We are looking for donations of food and prizes, as well as monetary donations to help cover the costs of the activities, entertainment, 

games, food and amazing raffle.  All sponsorship details can be found on our website at https://www.novi-sanp.com/support.  Our 

top business and restaurant collaborators will be featured on our social media pages that reach students as well as families, and in our 

parent emails, event signage and website promotion.  This year’s graduating class is Novi’s largest in history with 570 students, 

and we are expecting close to 400 party attendees!  All students receive a goodie bag with small items, local coupons, etc, and our 

goal is to have as many raffle prize winners as possible.  With 400 attendees we need a LOT of help! 

Donation value includes cash, retail value of item(s), or discount value provided.  Our sponsorship levels are:  

Wildcat Platinum Gold Silver Bronze 

$2,000+ $1,000-$1,999 $500-$999 $250-$499 $100-$249 

 

Wildcat and Platinum sponsors will receive premium event signage and customized social media and email marketing to our families, 

and new this year, all sponsors will be invited to a preview of the event to see your support in action!  The preview is tentatively 

scheduled for Saturday May 17, and invitations will be sent to our sponsors this spring. 

Your early commitment and donations help us to budget effectively and plan the best possible experience for our party. We would be 

grateful to secure your support by December 1, 2024 to allow us plenty of time to budget and plan our event. This year’s theme 

is Music Festivals, so we will be “traveling around the world” with our food offerings, entertainment and décor.  We welcome cash 

donations with checks payable to “Novi HS Senior All Night Party” and mailed to: 

 

Novi HS Senior All Night Party 

c/o Jill Viet, Treasurer 

24789 Christina Lane, Novi MI 48375 

If you prefer that we pick up your donation, we are happy to accommodate! For food donations, please email us at 

novisanp2025@gmail.com and we will follow up with you to confirm the items and timing for pick-up the night of the party.  If you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact us at the numbers or emails below. Thank you in advance for your generous support on 

behalf of the SANP team and the Class of 2025! 

Best Regards,  

Laura Stroup    Sharon Shaw    Karan Beaty 

Laurastroup@yahoo.com   sharonshaw918@gmail.com  karan.beaty@novik12.org    

SANP Donation Chair   SANP Donation Chair   SANP Food Chair 

mailto:novisanp2025@gmail.com

